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Background

• During the development of the Interconnection 
Compliance Filing a number of Market 
Participants indicated a desire to examine a 
deliverability product for NY

• In the filing letter to FERC, the NYISO stated that 
it would conduct an analysis of the impact of a 
deliverability requirement for New York, 
including cost allocation and grandfathering 
issues, within 6 months of the filing.



Initial Meeting Discussions

• Discussion of definition/study scope & objectives
• Some stakeholders questioned the need for a 

change to current NYISO practice
• Implications for ICAP market were discussed
• PJM deliverability requirement was reviewed
• Locational deliverability was discussed
• NYISO to draft a study scope to reflect IITF 

discusssions for presentation at the next meeting



Proposed Schedule

• Feb IITF chosen to lead effort; Glenn Haake
to chair

• Mar 11 Initial IITF Meeting
• April Agree on definition/scope of study
• May Begin study
• June Discuss study progress/preliminary 

results
• Jul-Aug Finalize study


